
Overdale - Julia Dr in Bellingham

Wed 10/5/2022 10:13 AM

Mr. Chairman:

A�ached are pictures taken on September 8, 2022 of Julia Drive in Bellingham. This is another low impact
subdivision designed by Allen Engineering and these pictures were taken two days a�er the rainstorm that
dropped 6 inches in two days. The subdivision worked properly and handled that level of water.  I know that
board members and members of the various town commi�ees and commissions have ques�ons about these
systems, not to men�on that picturing reality from a two-dimensional engineering plan is difficult for most of
us, so these may help illuminate our proposal and hopefully alleviate some concerns.

See you tonight, thanks.

AL A. Eli Leino <eleino@bernsteinshur.com>     
To: Hopedale Planning Board
Cc: Lisa Pedroli; Diana Schindler

Delete Archive Report  Reply Reply all Forward     


Overdale - Julia Dr in Bellingham - Hopedale Planning Board - Outlook https://outlook.office.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQkADMyODZhYTViLTI...

1 of 1 10/5/2022, 11:09 AM


